
 

  October 12, 2011 

 

Subject      Update on the flooding situation at Hi-Tech Industrial Estate 

Attention    The Director and Manager 

       The Stock Exchange of Thailand 

 

Following our previous clarification regarding the flooding situation at Hi-Tech Industrial Estate, 

Ayutthaya, where KCE Technology is located, we would like to advise you that the flood prevention 

embankment has been damaged in a minor way and that effort has been put into repairing it. At this 

moment, the flood water has not surged into the estate area; however, the Industrial Estate Authority 

has asked for co-operation from all companies inside the estate to stop production for safety 

purposes.  The power for operations has been shut off since this morning. 

It is necessary for the KCE Technology factory to shut down temporarily until the situation returns to 

normal. The damage cannot be assessed at the moment. However, the company has full insurance 

coverage on property damage by flood and also has sufficient cover loss for business interruption.       

The flooding situation at Lat Krabang Industrial Estate, where KCE Electronics PCL is located, has 

stabilized. 

The company will maintain close monitoring of the situation and we will inform you accordingly if 

there is any significant change in circumstance. 

For your  information. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

(Mrs. Voraluksana Ongkosit) 

Executive Director 

 


